
Short Term 
Rentals
What is the 
Solution 
for Fernie?

The City of Fernie 
wants your input.

Join us for an information session on 
Tuesday, February 21, 6:30-8:30pm,  
at the Senior Citizens Drop In Centre.
This is a community engagement session with the purpose of 
receiving feedback on Short Term Rentals and how they effect 
individuals and the community. The City of Fernie wants your say 
on potential solutions to addressing Short Term Rentals in Fernie.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND? Airbnb, VRBO and Short Term Rental 
tourist accommodation operators, B&B and other licensed 
accommodators, community stakeholders, concerned citizens. 

For more information call 250-423-6817.




